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PRESS RELEASE  
 

For Immediate Release: 
 

Arrest made in Charlie O’s Night Club Shooting  
 

(North Charleston, S.C.) On February 26, 2015, the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office charged 
Stanley Greene, of Hazelwood Drive in Charleston, SC, with 2cts of Attempted Murder, 2cts of Assault 
& Battery 1st Degree, and Possession of a Firearm during the Commission of a Violent Crime, for his 
involvement in the shooting of four people at Charlie O’s Night Club on February 22, 2015. Greene was 
already in custody at the Sheriff Cannon Detention Center on unrelated charges when these charges were 
added.  
 
On February 22, 2015, at approximately 12:57 a.m., Charleston County Sheriff’s Office deputies were 
dispatched to Charlie O’s Night Club, 4224 Dorchester Road in the unincorporated area of Charleston 
County to investigate a report of a shooting involving multiple victims. Upon our deputies’ arrival, it was 
reported that some type of altercation occurred inside the club that resulted in gunshots being fired 
striking multiple victims. It was also reported to our deputies that gunshots were also fired on the outside 
of the club. According to deputies, four people were shot. Some were self-driven to the hospital and the 
others were transported to the hospital by Emergency Medical Services. According to initial reports, some 
of the victims sustained non-life threatening injuries and some sustained serious injuries. They all are 
being treated at Medical University of South Carolina.  
 
The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office continues to investigate this incident. Anyone with information is 
asked to contact Charleston County Consolidated Dispatch Center at 843.743.7200 or Crime Stoppers at 
843-554-1111. 
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